
 

 

November 15, 2021 
 
 
Dear Graduating Girl Scout, 

 
Girl Scouts of Eastern Oklahoma is pleased to inform you that as a registered, graduating Girl Scout, you are eligible to 
apply for a Juliette Low Leadership Society Scholarship to assist you with the cost of college or technical/trade school. 
The funds for these scholarships are made available by generous community donors, including The John Steele Zink 
Foundation and Mott MacLeod Family. These donors are eager to recognize you for your commitment to Girl Scouts 
and to encourage you to pursue further achievement through education. 
 
This scholarship may be used for tuition, fees, books, room, board and other similar costs of attending a college, 
university, or other accredited post-secondary education institution.   
  
Beginning November 29, 2021, the scholarship application will be available online at www.gseok.org/scholarship for 
you to fill out and submit to the Girl Scouts of Eastern Oklahoma Scholarship Committee. Your application will be 
evaluated on the following criteria: 

 
 
 
 
 

The deadline for submission of your completed scholarship application is Friday, January 14, 2022. The application 
must be submitted online. All supporting documentation must be received (not postmarked) by mail, emailed to 
FundDevelopment@gseok.org, or hand delivered to the GSEOK Hardesty Leadership Center (4810 S 129th E Ave, Tulsa, 
OK 74134) by the deadline in order to be considered. If your official high school transcript is in a sealed envelope, leave 
it sealed. Two reference letters are required; one from a Girl Scout adult volunteer and one from a community advisor 
with whom you have worked.  
 
Only finalists will be called for an interview. The number of finalists will be dependent on the number of qualified 
applicants. You will be notified by phone or email if you have been selected as a finalist. If selected, a personal 
interview with the Scholarship Committee will be held in person at the GSEOK Hardesty Leadership Center or via Zoom.  
 
Congratulations on your success in Girl Scouts and your upcoming graduation from high school! Girl Scouts of Eastern 
Oklahoma wishes you every success in your future endeavors.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the GSEOK Fund Development team at 918-745-5202, or email 
FundDevelopment@gseok.org.  

 
Sincerely,  
Hillary Sutton 
Chief Development Officer 

 Girl Scout Experience  Service 

 Academics  Essay Quality 

 Leadership  Financial Need 
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